
WPB Transportation Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

March 8, 2018 
 

In attendance: Brent Norsman (chair), Joe Hall (co-chair), Lindsay Bailey, Odette (new committee 
attendee), Ginna Ryan (WPB Board member), March Huttas (SSA Commissioner), Mary Tamminga (SSA 
Clean and Green representative), Eric Dean, Odette R., Asher Kohn (guest), Elaine Coorens, Bud 
Rodecker (Thirst Communications), Susie (Thirst Communications), Pamela Maass (Executive Director), 
Samantha Choudhury (SSA Program Manager), Hans Kumler (SSA Program Specialist), Jordan Miller (SSA 
Arts Administrator/Intern) 

 
1. The committee hosted a public workshop in partnership with SSA’s Wayfinding project vendor, 

Thirst Communications & Design. Representatives from Thirst presented initial design and 
location concepts to the committee, followed by time for feedback and questions. The 
workshop concluded with an interactive activity, where committee members were invited to 
share input by suggesting areas for wayfinding signage and design concepts.  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


